

Yough School District

Athletic Department

919 Lowber Road Herminie, PA 15637

Thomas H. Evans
Director of Athletics

724-446-5520 Ext. 2001 evanst@youghsd.net

August 27, 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians:

While we are pleased to see so many young people support the Yough Football Program, we will need your help with supervision. In our continuing efforts to maintain a safe and enjoyable atmosphere for all spectators, the Yough School District administration wants to reinforce the admissions process.

Students in Grades K-8 cannot be dropped off at the stadium unaccompanied by parent or an adult responsible for supervising them. Students that are dropped off without an adult will not be permitted in the stadium. In addition, students are not permitted to bring balls or other similar items to the game and are to sit in the bleachers.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and for supporting our student athletes.

Sincerely,

Thomas H-Evaus
Thomas Evans, Athletic Director

Brian Sutherland, High School Principal